

#16 - 1724 Quebec Ave.

Tel: (306) 384-7077 Email: mtas@sasktel.net Saskatoon, SK S7K 1V9 Fax: (306) 384-7175 www.saskmassagetherapy.com

June 12, 2017

Don Dillon

By e-mail: donquinn.dillon@sympatico.ca

Dear Don:

Thank you for your recent submission requesting competency credits for your course(s). Based on the workshop outlines, instructional time and instructor credentials the Continuing Education Committee has approved your course(s) as follows:

Course Name	Credits	Category
Charting Skills for Massage Therapists	4	Primary

We appreciate you taking the time to submit the course materials for our files.

The approval lasts for 5 years before re-submission for re-assessment is required. Your course information will now be posted in the member-accessible searchable database of approved Con-Ed courses on our website. Once you have planned dates for the workshops, no matter where in Canada, please do let me know so that I can post them on our Coming Events list as well.

We thank you for your continued support of the Massage Therapist Association of Saskatchewan.

Sincerely,

Jayne L. Little, B.A. (Hons Member Services Manager